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Steam Natvigation Conpany. See Peti-
tions.

TIEdISVUIY NOTES; Resolution of
Assembly, appointing a Committee to
join a Committee of the Council to
prepare an Address to Her Majesty,
praying ber consent for an additional
issue of, 44. Conference thereon de-
sired by Council, 49. Held and re-
ported, 51. Further Conference held
and reported, â3.

WIEEKS, WILLIaM; Petition of, pray-
ing for aid to run his Packct, 24.

c/IPPEjNDIX; Documents contained in,
V2--

No. 1,-Copy of a Despatch from Lord'
Stanley, dated lst August, 1845, in
answer to an Address from both Houses
of the Legislature, praying Her Majes-
ty's assent to a further issue of Trea-
sury Notes.

No. .- Copy of Despatch from Lord Stan-
ley, dated 18th August, 1845, on same
subject.

No..-Copy of Despatch from Lord Stan-
ley, of the 1st Sept. 1845, in answer to
the several Despatches from His Ex-
cellency, relative to the mode adopted
by the Assembly in sending up the
Appropriation Bill.

No. 4.-Copy of Despatch from Mr. Glad-
stone, of Sd January, 1846, transmit-
,ting an Order of Her Majesty in Coun-
cil leaving to their operation threel
Acts -passed by the Legislature of
Prince Edward Island.

No. 5.-Order of Her Majesty in Council,1
of Sth August, 1845, leaving to their
operation several Acts passed by thel
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No. 6.-Order of Her Majesty in Council
assenting to two Acts.

No. 7.-Order of Her Majesty in Council
leaving to its operation an Act for the
botter regulation of the Public Wharf,
&c.

No. S.-Order of' Her Majesty in Councii
leaving to their operation three Acts
passed in the Session of 1845.

No. 9.-Copy of Despatc.h from Mr. Glad-
stone, in answer to a Memorial froni
both H-bouses of the Legislature, pray-
ing pecuniary aid in forwarding the
Mails betwecn this Island and the
Province of Nova Scotia.

No. 1.-Copy of Despatch from W. E.
Gladstone stating that Her Majesty's
decision would be suspended on the
Act relating to Merchar t Seanen, un-
til it would b seen w1hether the Le-
gislature of P. E. Isld were willing
to aclopt the suggestions contained ii
said Despatch.

No. 11.-Order of Her Majesty im Council
leaving to its operation an Act regula-
ting the measurement of Ton Timber,
Boards, &c.

No. 12.-School Visitor's Report for the
year 1845.

No. 13.-Report of C ommissioners appoint.
ed to investigate matters connectee
with Roads and Bridges.

No. 14.-Custom House Returns for the
year 1845.

No. 15.-Report of the Commissioners ap-
pointed to invcstigate the Treasurer's
Accounts.

No. 16.-Minute of Council, of 25th Oct.
1845, relative to the failure of the
Potato Crop, &c.
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